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Media Release



Wednesday 21 September  2016
Palliative Care Tasmania very disappointed that Minister cannot get  the facts right 
 
Palliative Care Tasmania (PCT) is disappointed and angry that Minister for Health Sussan Ley cannot get the facts right about the funding issue faced  aby the peak body.
PCT GM Colleen Johnstone said that she could not believe that the  Minister’s spokesperson had incorrectly quoted to the Mercury yesterday that the peak body had been given $63.2 million over four years and that they had been granted a 3 month extension to September this year in order to meet their targets. 
“ I am extremely disappointment in this statement.  First the amount quoted is incorrect by over $60 million dollars.  PCT was given $2.6 million. For their part of the Better Access to Palliative Care Program .  However, what I am most disappointed in is the implication that we were extended in order to meet output targets.  We have met the targets.  In fact I believe we met them about a year ago.  Under our contract we were only supposed to provide education to about 1,000 people.  We have just hit 13,000”. Ms Johnstone said
The underspend on our contract was a result of our efficiency.  Our targets have more than been met which is what has made our Networking End of Life Care project (part of BAPC) so successful.  The Department of Health granted us an extension to use that funding because PCT had so many community groups wanting more education.   In fact in the three month extension my two staff will have provided about 35 additional education sessions right across the State.  I also still have a waiting list
“
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